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Thats right Michael. You got them all.

Jim O’Leary
EPA, Office of Resource Conservation and Recovery
Materials Recovery and Waste Management Division
Telephone: (703) 308-8827
Fax: (703) 308-0514
E-mail:oleary.jim @ epa.gov

From: Mike McCam bridge’ <MCCAMBM@ipcb.state.il.us>

To: Jim OLeary/DC/USEPA/US@EPA

Date: 06/07/2010 11:40AM

Subject: HW Technical Corrections: Clarification of Partial Withdrawal

I would like confirmation that I fully understand what EPA withdrew in
the June 4, 2010 partial withdrawal of the March 18, 2010 technical
corrections. Please confirm whether my understanding is correct, as I
will need to begin the process of making revisions in the Illinois rules
to correspond with the March 18, 2010 technical corrections.

AsI read the partial withdrawal, EPA withdrew items 14.a., 21.a.,
21 .b., 21 .c., 21 .e., and 41. All other amendments are valid, including
14.b., 14.c., 14.d., 14.e., 21.d., 21.f. 21g., 21.h., 21.i., 21.j., and
21k., correct?

Michael J. McCambridge
Attorney
Illinois Pollution Control Board
312-814-6924
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